COMPANIES AND INTELLECTUAL
PROPERTY RECISTRATION OFFICE

a member of

PRACTICE NOTE NO. 3 OF 2009

PUBLICATION OF COMPANY AND CLOSE CORPORATION NOTICES IN THE
GOVERNMENT GAZETTE AND ON THE CIPRO WEBSITE: CORPORATE LAWS
AMENDMENT ACT, 2006

Please note that due to the amendment of the Companies and Close Corporations Acts as
well as the Companies and Close Corporations’ Administrative Regulations, CIPRO will no
longer publish Companies and Close Corporations notices in respect of registrations,
deregistration, amendments, company name change, restorations, liquidations and
conversions in the Government Gazette. These notices will in future be published on the
CIPRO website.

The cut-off date for changing to the new system of publication of notices on the CIPRO
website was 12 March 2009.

All notices requiring to be published up to, and including 12 March 2009, will be included

in the next Government Gazette to be published in the physical Government Gazette.

From 13 March 2009 onwards, all notices will be published on the CIPRO website and will

remain available on the website for an indefinite period.

Smcerely,

Keith W. Sendwe

Chief Executive Officer
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